Local Homeless organization helps out victims of Hurricane Sandy

Jesus Cares at Exit 0 ministry has been helping the homeless in this community for several
years.
The group recently took a load of donated items Staten Island New York.

They arrived on Friday, Nov. 9 and jumped right in to help assist with feeding, sorting &
whereever they were needed.

The second team arrived around on Nov. 10, with even more supplies to help feed
Emergency workers & those affected by the storm.

The group then deployed to Long Beach to help a friend with her home, which is a total loss.

“Sad to say Everything is gone,” said Paul Stensrud who along with his wife oversee the Exit 0
ministry.

“We have been able to get some local support from the churches. Fema has seen here and
paper work is in.”

Stensrud said that like when the tornados hit this area last spring, insurance companies are
overwhelmed.




